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Dear Families,  
On Thursday students brought home a white envelope with their report for the 

first two terms of learning this year. Our mid -year report is based on teacherõs 

assessment of how your child is progressing against the achievement 

standard for their year level. A ôCõ grade means that a student is achieving 

what is expected of them at that point in their learning. This is a  considerable 

achievement because of the high expectations built into the achievement 

standards. When assigning a grade teachers take into consideration: how 

well the students demonstrate the content knowledge and understanding of 

the big ideas and concepts that surround them, how well they have 

developed their skills and are able to engage in the learning area processes 

and how well they can apply and generalise the use of them in a variety of 

contexts. The report also assesses the effort the students put into their learning 

and their learning dispositions. All students also completed a review of their 

year so far. Leadership enjoyed reading the students thoughts.  

Staff have also had a chance to reflect on the learning  and experiences 

they have undertaken this year. Although we have not been able to have 

many of the extra curricula activities we would normally have had we have 

enjoyed the opportunities presented focussing on literacy, numeracy and well 

being, participating in Webex assemblies and supporting students to 

acclimatise to the restrictions COVID -19 presented. Our students have 

adapted well to any changes and kept their learning progressing. We have 

been impressed with their resilience.  

Next term we will have Lucy T in room 6 whilst Lisa W takes some well deserved 

long service leave.  

We hope that you all have a safe school holidays and the students return well 

rested.  

Melissa 
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Governing Council Report  - Monday 29th June  
It has been a busy time for the Governing Council as the staff and students return to the new 

ònormaló. 
 

Key highlights include:  

¶ The primary years air -conditioning will be replaced in the July school holidays which should 

make for a much more comfortable summer for the yr 3/4s.  
 

¶ The Education subcommittee of the GC played an integral part in the revision of the 

Behaviour Management Policy. Senior staff and parents worked together to update the policy 

and ensure it meets the needs of our school community as well as the Department for 

Education requirements. Committee members read the policy document and began 

providing feedback around purpose and language. As a follow on staff have completed a 

survey in relation to behaviour management and the results of this will be analysed by the Kids 

Matter team. The committee is currently reviewing the bullying prevention policy in partnership 

with the Kids Matter team as part of the development of   the Wellbeing Framework for the 

school.  
 

¶ We also discussed how the school community can ensure that students that missed out on 

events due to Covid restrictions earlier in 2020 may be able to still have similar experiences 

later in the school year. Discussions occurred around how we can still give the year 7õs the 

leadership experience before they leave for high school.  
 

Stay tuned for information about upcoming events.  

JŀƴŜ IŀƭŜȅ όtŀǊŜƴǘ wŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝǾŜύ 
hƴ ōŜƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ  

Keeping our NPS School Community Safe  
A reminder  that families please leave the school grounds once 

students have been dismissed and by 3.30pm at the latest, so 

that we can ensure all students are accounted for and in safe 

care. After -school activities have started to commence and we 

need to provide the space for these.  
 

Some students have been playing on the sports surface, 

basketball court, play equipment and Nature Play making it 

difficult for us to ascertain who is being safely supervised or who 

has not been collected.  

Thank you for supporting us to keep all students safe. J 

PUPIL FREE & SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
 

Term 3 

Thursday 3rd September, Week 7  

Friday 4th September, Week 7 (School Closure)  
 

Term 4 

Monday 26th October, Week 3  



 

 



 

 

2021 Enrolments  
We are now looking at numbers for next year and early information is extremely helpful.  

If there are students living within our catchment area who are looking to enrol with us for 

Reception 2021, a ôRegistration of Interest for Reception Placementõ will need to be completed 

as soon as possible. This also includes younger siblings of students currently with us.  
 

Also, if you are intending to move on at the end of the year, could you please advise us as 

soon as possible?  
 

If you require any further information about our enrolment policy, please contact Kerri in the 

front office.  

Migration of ôFlexibuzzõ to ôFlexischoolsõ Instructions 
As previously advised, ôFlexibuzzõ is changing and migrating to 

ôFlexischoolsõ. 
 

During the school holidays NPS families will receive an email 

from 'Flexischools' with a registration link.  
 

Please follow the link in the email to complete the registration 

and set a new password. Once registration is complete, you 

can download the 'Flexischools' app and use your email 

address and new password to log in.  
 

Please note, all previous posts and other information from Flexibuzz will be available in 

the new Flexischools app.  
 

NPS families will also soon receive an official post from Flexischools regarding the end 

of the Flexibuzz service.  

Letõs Stay Connected! 

Uniform ShopñWeõre Back! 
Welcome back to our uniform shop which will be re -opening in Term 3.  Normal trading hours will 

resume from Week 1 ñTuesday and Friday mornings  8:30 to 9:15am .  
 

We have been incredibly lucky to have had some wonderful volunteers in our uniform shop and 

we are extremely grateful. However, some will be moving on at the end of the year as their 

children will be starting high school and on to their next adventure. We will therefore be looking 

once again for volunteers. If you have some time to spare, maybe once a fortnight to help out, 

please have a chat with Jocelyn, Kerri or Tracey in the front office.  
 

Also a reminder that once again itõs time for ôHATS ONõ in Term 3. 

Norwood Primary Schoolõs Sunsafe Policy requires students to wear hats in  

Terms 1, 3 and 4 .  In the cooler months, hats will also be required if the UV level 

reaches 3 or above, therefore please ensure all students have a hat kept at 

school. Hats are available from the uniform shop.  
 



 

 

-ÕÓÉÃ .Å×Ó 
 

    )ÎÓÔÒÕÍÅÎÔÁÌ ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ÒÅÓÕÍÅÄ ÏÎ ÓÉÔÅ ÅÁÒÌÉÅÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÔÅÒÍ ÁÎÄ ÉÔ ×ÁÓ ÇÒÅÁÔ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÂÁÃËȦ 

0ÒÉÏÒ ÔÏ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÅÄ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ×ÅÅËÓ ÏÆ ÏÎÌÉÎÅ ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÍÕÃÈ ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓȢ 
-ÁÎÙ ÔÈÁÎËÓ ÔÏ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÏÎÌÉÎÅ ÆÏÒÍÁÔ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÉÓ ÐÅÒÉÏÄȟ  
×ÈÉÃÈ ÅÎÓÕÒÅÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ÍÕÓÉÃ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ ÍÉÎÉÍÁÌ ÉÎÔÅÒÒÕÐÔÉÏÎȢ 

 

.Å× %ÎÒÏÌÍÅÎÔÓȡ 
3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÓÔÁÒÔÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÌÅÁÒÎ ÁÎ ÉÎÓÔÒÕÍÅÎÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ×ÉÔÈ -ÉÃÈÁÅÌ "ÅÁÒÅ ÏÒ -ÅÌÉÓÓÁ "ÕÒÒÏ×Ó 

ÉÎ 4ÅÒÍ Υ ÁÒÅ ÉÎÖÉÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÅÎÑÕÉÒÅȾÅÎÒÏÌ ÎÏ× ÔÏ ÓÅÃÕÒÅ Á ÐÌÁÃÅȢ  
7Å ÏǟÅÒ ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ÆÏÒ ÐÉÁÎÏȟ ËÅÙÂÏÁÒÄȟ ǨÕÔÅȟ ÃÌÁÒÉÎÅÔȟ ÓÁØÏÐÈÏÎÅȾÊ3ÁØȟ ÔÒÏÍÂÏÎÅ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÃÏÒÄÅÒȢ 

/ÕÒ ÙÅÌÌÏ× ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȾÅÎÒÏÌÍÅÎÔ ÂÒÏÃÈÕÒÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÆÒÏÎÔ ÏǣÃÅȟ ÏÒ ÁÌÔÅÒÎÁÔÉÖÅÌÙ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ 
ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ -ÉÃÈÁÅÌ  ΡΦΡΥΡΡΦΩΥΥ  ÍÉÃÈÁÅÌÂÅÁÒÅͽÁÄÁÍȢÃÏÍȢÁÕ  ÏÒ -ÅÌÉÓÓÁ  ΡΦΤΤΨΨΩΤΨΣ 

ÍÂÕÒÒÏ×ÓͽÁÄÁÍȢÃÏÍȢÁÕ ÆÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȢ 
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2020 Soccer Season Cancellation  
We have received the following notification that Soccer will NOT occur in 2020  

Unfortunately many activities have been impacted due to COVID -19. 

However, we hope that you continue to find ways to keep your child active and 

engaged in sport.  


